
In this 75th remembrance year of the discontinuance on April 27, 1938 of 4 towns: Dana,
Enfield, Greenwich and Prescott for the creation of the Quabbin Reservoir, the Friends of
Quabbin Reservoir have invited neighboring towns, which were spared discontinuance, to
sponsor commemorative events. Because Shutesbury's pre-incorporation land grant name was
Roadtown, it seemed fitting for our town's remembrance focusto be the effect of the Reservoir's
creation on surrounding roads, specifically those running through the almost one third of our
town now included in the watershed protection area.

On Saturdays, October 5 and 12, Leslie Bracebridge welcomes anyone interested in hiking some
traces of Shutesbury roads that were discontinued to create the Quabbin Reservoir to accompany
her on a walk down our "memory lanes." Corresponding photocopies and clippings will be
available which are also available on the newest "road" to Shutesbury: www.shutesbury.org.
We will leave the Town Hall parking area at 12 noon both days. Hold Saturday, October 26 as a
rain date if either the 5th or 12th are too rainy. Join us on one or both walks. Call 259-1204 for
more information or to check on any weather related change. We hope that you can join us in
person. If not, check out the roads information package on 'the Town Clerk's page (scroll all the
way to the bottom!) at our town's website!


